
Laurie Leader <lrl@portlandmaine.gov>

RE: BP#2017-00592 23 Orono Street-updated documents
1 message

Tyler Barter <tbarter@oakpoint.com> Tue, Jun 13, 2017 at 9:26 AM
To: Laurie Leader <lrl@portlandmaine.gov>

Laurie,

I’m sorry I left off the response to that comment.  I checked the plan and the equipment is 9’-10 ½” from the 
roof edge.  We are going to shift if back so it is clear of the 10’-0” required dimension.

Tyler

TYLER G. BARTER | Senior Architect, AIA, LEED AP BD+C

TEL 207.283.0193 | FAX 207.283.4283

www.oakpoint.com | tbarter@oakpoint.com

New-Logo-email

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Laurie Leader [mailto:lrl@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 9:17 AM
To: Tyler Barter <tbarter@oakpoint.com>
Subject: Re: BP#2017-00592 23 Orono Street-updated documents

Tyler,

I do not see the revision for the roof plan AE120 regarding guards.

I am going through all of the revisions this morning.
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Thanks,

Laurie 

On Mon, Jun 12, 2017 at 5:20 PM, Tyler Barter <tbarter@oakpoint.com> wrote:

Good afternoon Laurie,

Attached please find the remaining updates to the plans and specifications for the Hall Elementary 
School project.  To my knowledge, this addresses all of your remaining comments.  I have renamed 
reissued sheets to match the file name of those previously submitted.  Please let me know if there is 
additional information that you need.  

I appreciate the help with the review.

Tyler

TYLER G. BARTER | Senior Architect, AIA, LEED AP BD+C

TEL 207.283.0193 | FAX 207.283.4283

www.oakpoint.com | tbarter@oakpoint.com
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Please consider the environment before printing this email.

-- 

Laurie Leader
Plan Review/Code Enforcement
City of Portland, Maine
Inspections Division
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101
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P: 207-874-8714
F: 207-874-8716
E: lrl@portlandmaine.gov

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. 
As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the 
media if requested.
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